
April 14, 1953

Or. Hilton H. Stothers
130 East 75th Street
New York, New York

Dear Dr. Stothers:

There were many pleasant people at Goldthwalte's the ether 
night and a number wanted a copy of Mrs. Dorr's book "Mother and 
Child.11 I am not sure whether you did or not but am therefore 
enclosing a story about it in case you would like one.

150 copies have been sent recently to the United States 
Information Agency for distribution abroad.

It was a pleasure to meet you both.

Sincerely,

John V. N. Dorr

Enclosure: brochure on "Mother and Child"
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